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April 30, 2013

Ms. Lisa Miller-Baldwin
Wonderfully Made Foundation
933 N.E. 32™ Street
Oklahoma City, OK 73105

Dear Ms. Miller-Baldwin,

Congratulations on being selecled as a winner of the Cklahoma Nonprofit Excellence
Awards’ Potts Family Foundation Award Self-Sufficliency 2013! On behalf of the
ONE Awards Selection Commission, the OME Awards Committee, Honorary Chairs,
Governor Frank Kealing and Carrie Keating Leonard, all of this year's sponsors and
supporters, and the Oklahoma Center for Nonprofits, we are thrilled to be able to
reward your hard work and outstanding accomplishments with lhis prestigious honor.

Wonderfully Made Foundation is certainly a leader among Oklahoma nonprofits and
is a luminous example of effectivenass and efficiency that has gamered respect
throughout the state. You are truly an asset to Oklahoma, and we are so very proud
to be able to shine a spotlight on your work so your peers may be inspired, your
supporters enlhused and those needing your services, made newly aware of how
they are being helped.

Enclosed is your check for $5,000 to help you continue to provide the valuable
programs and services on which so many Oklahomans have come to rely,

Also, a one-year membership will be provided to you as a ONE Award recipient. As
a member of the Center, your organization will have the opporlunity to network wilh
peers and build mutually-beneficial relationships that help strengthen bolh your
organization and the nonprofit sector of Oklahoma. Your complimentary, year-long
membership will begin in May 2013.

This year the Center is asking that you please send us an update by November 22,
2013 to let us know how you will ulilize the funds you received as a ONE Award
Winner. Please feel free lo send us a brief description along with any pictures you
would like to include of how the funds were used to Mandy Fair, Development
Coordinalor.

Please let us know how the Oklahoma Center for Nonprofits can be of support as
your organizalion continues to move into the fulure. We look forward to a deepening
partnership in service to Oklahoma citizens and communities, and especially to
seeing you again at next year's ONE Awards galal
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Prosidant & CEQ

Sincerest Congralulations,
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Joyce Madewell
2013 ONE Awards Evenl Chalr



